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29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Coffee Mornings 

You are all warmly invited to coffee mornings next week. This will also be an opportunity to 

ask any Earwig related questions and to see a demonstration of how to access your child’s 

unit records to see what work they have been doing in this academic year. Please note a 

slight change to the letter that went out yesterday. 

Wednesday 4th December for primary families at 9.45. 

Thursday 5th December for secondary families at 9.15. 

Farzana will also be available to answer any other questions you may have. It’s a good 

opportunity to catch up with other parents and to share ideas and successes. 

 

Letters 

Please do check your child’s bag at this time of year for any additional letters that may be 

going home, some of which may require a response or have permission slips attached.  

 

Colder Weather 

With the change to the weather and the temperature please make sure that your child is 

coming into school in the correct clothing including jumpers and coats. If your child finds this 

hard please do let us know and we are happy to make visuals or social stories to help your 

child to understand why this is important.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 

Erin McCarthy 
Head of School 
 


